
Thursday 29th September 9.05am

Harvest Festival
Bring tinned or packet food (with good expiry date) BY 

THURSDAY to donate to the Harvest Table.  All food will 
go to the Waterloo Food Bank

Mini SLT Training Day
Our new Mini SLT members all had the chance to go to the Oasis National 
Offices on Lower Marsh on Wednesday this week.  They were joined by the 
other Mini SLT members from all the London Southeast Academies. It was a 
great day of learning about leadership and our responsibilities as leaders.  

Adam Browne (our Regional Director) and Jill Rowe (Ethos and Formation 
Director) welcomed the children.  Their first task was to think about which of 
the Oasis Nine Habits they 
felt were most evident at our 
schoo l and they chose  
forgiving, self-control, joyful, 
humble, compassionate and 
honest.  They created a 
framed collage of their work.  
Over break and lunch, we 

welcomed all the Mini SLTs 
t o j o i n u s o n o u r 
p l a y g r o u n d .  W e 
t h o r o u g h l y e n j o ye d 
making new friends - 
thank you Louise for 
helping us with some 
creative games!

At the end of the day, our 
Mini SLT were given a 

project to complete over 
this year based on the Nine 
Habits.  We will look 
forward to seeing their work 
over the year, collecting 
views from children and 
parents and helping to 
further embed the Nine 
Habits in our school.  

Oasis Academy
Johanna Newsletter

Dear Johanna family:
Week 3 already and we are well into the new 
Oasis Curriculum.

Mini SLT and Prefects
We want to give children leadership 
opportunities whilst they are at primary 
school.  I am very proud to announce the 
Mini SLT members and Prefects this week - 
turn to page 3!  Congratulations to all these 
children.  I was very impressed with their 
applications and I know that they will work 
hard to serve our school in their new 
leadership roles.
Clubs
Sign up - last chance! We have greatly 
improved the range of clubs on offer this 
year - directly responding to feedback from 
parents, carers and children.  Please sign your 
children up.! All our clubs are at the cheapest 
possible rate, with a further reduction for 
those who are on Free School Meals (and 
those who have had Free School Meals 
anytime in the last 6 years).  
V i s i t h t t p s : / /
f o r m s . o f fi c e . c o m / r /
FHekFNmqaY or scan the 
QR code on the right to 
make your request.

Harvest Festival
The weather has definately turned and there 
is a chill in the air… Harvest is here too! Join 
us on Thursday next week for our annual 
Harvest assembly.  Please bring a gift of 
tinned or packet food (with a good expiry 
date) which we will donate to the Waterloo 
Food Bank.

Have a great weekend.
Dawn, Principal
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Scratch DJ
Years 5 and 6 tried out their DJ skills at a workshop down 
the Graffiti tunnel this week.  The Scratch DJ and Beat 
making workshop was really fun learning how to ‘scratch' 
with a record and make some beats on the iPad. We 
worked in pairs to create our own 'cool' music piece.
Lou

Oasis Curriculum
You should have recieved your Class Newsletter for this 
half term today.  Please check your email.  If you would 
prefer a paper copy, please see the office or email 
info@oasisjohanna.org and we will ensure you get one.

The Class Newsletter 
gives you an overview of 
wha t you r c h i l d i s 
studying this half term.  
However, you might want 
to delve into what they 
are being taught in more detail.  Visit our website at 
https://www.oasisacademyjohanna.org/cirriculum/the-oasis-
curriculum to read much more about individual subjects, 
how they link together, how the Nine Habits run through 
every lesson and how learning is built upon year by year.  

Find out about the Oasis Curriculum Statement of Intent, 
how our 3C’s (character, competence and community) 
form the basis of what we want children to learn and the 
latest, well-researched approaches and teaching methods 
we use to ensure children make the most progress they 
can.
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JFV Needs You!
Welcome to all our new JFV 
Class Reps - you are joining an 
amazing team who help ensure 
everyone’s voice is heard, key 
questions are answered and 
important messages are 
reminded! 

A huge thank you to all those 
who are doing this role for 
another year - we could not 
do it without you.

We have a vacancy for a 
nursery rep.  Please see one of 
the Reps or your class teacher 
if you would like to help.  In 
particular, we need to ensure 
Rainbow Class are fully 
represented - don’t hesitate to 
volunteer as you will be a 
valued part of our school 
community, helping everyone 
to be the best that they can 
be!

VOLUNTEERS - we always 
need extra adults to support 
events.  If you could commit to 
helping one event in the year, 
please see your Class Rep.  
Your help would be very much 
appreciated.

Job Opportunity

F o r m o r e i n f o r m a t i o n , v i s i t h t t p s : / /
www.oclcareers.org/job/ea-london-south-
east-primary-secondary-regional-directors

Mini SLT and Prefects
We had an impressive round of applications this 
year for the Mini SLT and Prefect roles.  

Our Prefects are well established in school, helping 
with key activities in school such as assembly, break, 
lunch and meeting & greeting visitors.  Our new 
prefects are Hannah, Angel, Maryam, Elizabeth, 
Seren, Jannah and Erica.  We know that they will be 
dedicated to their new role and carry out their 
duties responsibly and with passion.

Mini SLT is a new role in school and linked to 
helping school become an even better place.  Our 
Mini SLT members (and their responsiblities) are 
Mate (Personal Development), Ahmed (Behaviour & 
Attitudes), Amara (EYFS), Rimaz (Quality of 
Education) and Malak (Leadership & Management)
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Dates for Autumn 1 (Term 1)
Week 4

Thurs 29th 
Sept

Harvest Assembly - all families 
welcome

Week 5
Mon 3rd Oct Black History Month begins

Week 6
Tues 11th 
Oct

Parent’s Evening appointments

Fri 14th 
Oct

 School Closed
INSET DAY

Week 7
Y6 to Kingswood

Fri 21st Oct Final day of half term
Close 3.15pm

Half term
Monday 24th to 

Friday 28th October 2022
Mon 31st 
Oct

School open for Autumn 2 Term

Attendance 97%
Even better - a great overall 
attendance rate this week, meaning 
that this week we have met our 
target.  Let’s have more weeks like 
this and we will be at 97% overall by 
Christmas!

Y1 Orange just beat Y5 Indigo by less 
than 0.5%, so they are our attendance 
cup winners.  Y5 Indigo were our 
punctuality winners with 0 lates all 
last week, congratulations to both classes!

Class Last 
week 

R Red 98%
Y1 Orange 99%
Y2 Yellow 95%
Y3 Green 97%
Y4 Blue 97%
Y5 Indigo 99%
Y6 Violet 96%

N 
Rainbow

Ivy For settling in well and using her speech 
when taught.

Ema For being a good friend and always doing 
the right thing.

Oscar For settling in well and good listening.
R Red Olive For setting a wonderful example to Red 

Class - sitting, listening and following 
instructions.

Ayah For always being kind to other children.
1 Orange Nova For hardwork throughout the week.

Kimora For working very hard throughout the 
week.

Kimora For workign very hard throughout the 
week.

2 Yellow Nathaniel For showing a positive attitude towards 
his learning; remember to read at home 
daily.

Seanna-
Rose

For wonderful contributions in our 
English lessons this week.

Hadiya For good effort in singing assembly.
3 Green Sophia For settling really well in class and school.

Galvin For workign really hard and always 
helping others.

4 Blue Aiden For amazingly creative contributions to 
this week’s English lessons.

5 Indigo Shamilah For patience and fantastic listening in 
class.

Malak For fantastic focus in Maths.
Ridwan For amazing painting in Art.

6 Violet Riaz For impressive participation in lessons.
P.E. Nova For fantastic throwing.

David, 
Sheniqua, 
Carla, Finn

For excellent effort.

Noah Y5 For always trying his best.
Leah Y6 For excellent throwing.

Stars of the Week

Scan the QR code to sign up 
for our free taster session 
on October the 1st at 
12.20pm

Do you enjoy…


